
 
 

 

October 12, 2012 

Kirsten Walli, 

Board Secretary, Ontario Energy Board  

P.O. Box 2319, 2300 Yonge Street. Suite 2700  

Re: Review of Cost Allocation Policy for Unmetered Loads  

Board File No. EB-2012-0383 

Dear Kirsten, 

In regards to the File No. EB-2012-0383 attached is my statement of qualifications for the 

nominee of Unmetered Loads Working Group (ULWG). I am working for the City of Brampton 

since August, 2009 as a Project Coordinator in Energy Management Group. My core 

responsibility in the City is to manage energy procurement both Natural Gas and Hydro. 

Currently, I am managing $13M/year including $4M/year for unmetered street light across the 

City. I have a license of Professional Engineer Ontario (PEO) with more than fourteen years of 

experience in utilities management and energy procurement for the commercial facilities. 

Expertise includes street lighting and other unmetered loads, utility cost allocation principles, 

utility terminology and language applies to unmetered loads, street lights, and walkway and or 

pathway lights.  

I am coordinating and assisting licensed energy consultant, local distribution companies (LDC), 

Ontario Power Authority (OPA), Association of Municipalities Ontario (AMO) and Local 

Authority Services (LAS). I am committed to provide expert advice to the Street Lighting and 

Unmetered Scattered Loads accounts across the City of Brampton.  

If you'd like more information, please feel free to contact me. Below is my contact information. 

I look forward to hearing from you. Thanks for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Kashif Jahangir.  M.Eng, P.Eng 

Project Coordinator –Utilities,  Energy Management Group, 

Building and Property Management, Business Planning 

City of Brampton. Ph: 905-874-3582, Cell: 416-806-2477, Fax:  905-874-3370 


